WE APPRECIATE YOUR PARTICIPATION
EIR Scoping Meeting Sign-in Sheet

North Paramount Gateway Specific Plan
The City of Paramount requests your participation in the planning process for this project. Your
comments will assist us in addressing your concerns in the Environmental Impact Report (EIR).
You may submit your comments at the January 20, 2022 scoping meeting or, if you prefer, you can

mail or e-mail your comments to the City of Paramount:

Mail /Delivery: John King, Assistant Planning Director
City of Paramount Planning Department
16400 Colorado Ave.
Paramount, CA 90723

E-mail: JKing@paramountcity.com

For your convenience, three specific questions are listed to help organize your comments. (Note that
this is a two-sided form).

1. What specific environmental impact issues would you like to see addressed in the EIR2

2. What specific suggestions do you have to avoid or reduce one or more environmental impacts
of this project?

(see over)

3. What is your preferred method of learning about future meetings and obtaining additional
information about this project?

Newspaper Notices



Direct Mail
Website

Other (Please specify)

4. Would you like us to e-mail you a copy of the NOP?

Your Name:

Yes

No

Mailing Address:

Telephone Number:

E-mail:

Group You Represent:




